
Memorandum: Lord Mayor 
Deputy Lord Mayor 
Elected Members 

Response to Question Without Notice 

SAND ON MACQUARIE STREET, SOUTH HOBART
Meeting date: 24 June 2020 Meeting: City Infrastructure Committee 

Raised by: Lord Mayor Reynolds 

Question: 
Could the Director please advise if anything can be done to reduce the amount of 
sand that is being dropped in the South Hobart shopping area of Macquarie Street? 

Response: 
The property in question is a long standing landscaping supplies operation. 

Due to the nature of its operations, sand and soil etc finds its way onto Macquarie 
Street, primarily due to the movement of delivery and private vehicles on and off the 
site. 

To counter the higher level of street detritus, the City undertakes a higher frequency 
of street sweeping than required for other similar locations. 

• Mechanical sweeping of the Roadway - Mon, Wed and Fri
• Mechanical sweeping of the Pavement - Wed and Fri
• Service Truck inspections - Wed and Fri

The landscaping business funds all costs associated with the intensified sweeping 
program. 

As signatory to this report, I certify that, pursuant to Section 55(1) of the Local 
Government Act 1993, I hold no interest, as referred to in Section 49 of the Local 
Government Act 1993, in matters contained in this report. 
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